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DISMISSAL PROCEDURES 
Please call the office BEFORE 
3:30pm M-Th and 2:30pm on 
Fridays for dismissal changes. 
Messages are delivered to the 
classrooms each day at 3:30pm  
M-Th and  2:30pm Fridays. 
 
Early releases should be requested  
only when necessary. 
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Our school day begins at 8:45am 
Dismissal is at 3:45pm (M-TH) and  

2:45pm on Fridays. 
Students must be signed in when 
there is no school faculty present 

OR the sign-in sign is turned.  

Please be sure to  
ONLY drop off your stu-
dents in the Student 
Drop Off Zone. They 
may not be dropped off, 

or picked up, near the busses. It is a 
safety hazard. If you park, you MUST 
walk your child through the parking 
lot. No child may walk in the parking 
lot unattended.  
 
There is no parking, at ANY 
time, in the bus horseshoe. 
This is a fire lane and you 
may be ticketed by the  
Livingston County Sheriff’s  
Department. 
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ABSENCE LINE 
Thank you for using our 24-hour 
absence number for reporting all 
absences or tardies  
(810) 626-2505. Homework requests 
for students that are absent two or 
more days can be left on our 
absence number. Homework can be 
picked up in the office at the end of 
the day.  

*DPH�7UXFN�LV�FRPLQJ� 
 

'(&(0%(5��WK 
 

6WXGHQWV�ZLOO�JHW�DQ� 
LQYLWDWLRQ�WR�DWWHQG�WKH�
JDPH�WUXFN�IRU�VHOOLQJ��
HQRXJK�LWHPV�WKURXJK�
RXU�)DOO�)XQGUDLVHU� 

PLEASE HAVE 
YOUR ID READY 
WHEN PICKING 

UP A CHILD 
DURING THE 
SCHOOL DAY 


